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Join the PFTA Christmas Fayre

Selection Box Bingo

Coming up Next Term:

The last PTA meeting was 
held at the beginning of 

Autumn term. We 
discussed various topics 
regarding future events, 

and formed a regeneration 
of the PTFA Maes Owen

 You can join PFTA Maes 
Owen at any time and 

participate
in important decisions, aid 

in school improvement 
projects, and help ensure 
that we keep our school 

spirit alive!

A fantastic event! Thankyou to 
all the families to show support 
for our school! The Christmas 
Fayre raised £1201.35 for the 

PTFA to enrich your child's 
school experience

Valentines Disco 

Ysgol Maes Owen

PTFA Newsletter

February 2025. 
Date to be released in Spring 

Term

"Eyes Down, LOOKING"
The hall was buzzing with a 

festive vibe during our 
Selection Box Bingo! The total 

raised for the PTFA was 
£1081.65

Renewing the Garden Area!
A Storyteller to start our spring topic!

PTFA Money Tasied is going too...


